The Licensing Team,

East Staffordshire Borough council,

The Town Hall.

King Edward Place,

**Burton upon Trent** 

Staffordshire

**DE14 2EB** 





Dear Sir/ Madam

I am writing this letter in support of The New Inn, 32a Ludgate Street, Tutbury, Staffordshire, DE13 9WG.

Since Mrs. McEvoy started managing the New Inn there have been vast improvements made in many areas. As a customer and neighbour I have seen the premises gradually being transformed, from the décor and cleanliness, to the clientele and the general day to day running of the business.

In my opinion Hayley, Marc and their staff are doing their upmost to run the pub to all regulations and requirements whilst keeping in mind the interest of the customers and surrounding neighbours.

I see the premises as a community pub that people from surrounding areas often frequent. The regulars are abiding and respecting of the rules, people from outside the area are sometimes unaware of certain rules however if there is a slight disruption Hayley and staff are quick to police the situation and it gets dealt with quietly and calmly.

In the 50+ years I have resided at have never had any issue with noise disturbance or any other form of disturbance from the said premises.

I expect to encounter a certain level of traffic passing as I live in a prime area of the village surrounded by shops and other public houses. Noise didn't seem to be an issue when certain neighbours were renovating their property.

The pub has been a part of Tutbury for a long time, I strongly feel that the new management should be given the opportunity to continue to work on issues other neighbours/authorities may have, as from my experience they are working extremely hard to adhere to regulations and should be given the chance to rectify the actions of previous customers and management.

As a customer I have witnessed the complaining residents using the facilities on busy nights on different occasions.

